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The school uniform is a distinctive 
feature of St. Joseph's, one which we 
are extremely proud of. It helps to 
unite us as a school family and give 
us our special identity.
From September 2021 to keep costs 
low whilst keeping our children 
looking smart - parents are asked to 
buy plain uniform from whichever 
supplier they choose then add 
the School Badge, School Tie (and 
book bag) which can be 
purchased from the school via the 
SchoolGateway

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login

